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Fall is here and farmers are getting ready to harvest food.  Do you have questions about your food?  We are here to 

answer all your questions about your food. Did you know 
farmers are vital to PEI’s Food System? 
Farm & Food Care’s recently launched its new website: 
                www.farmfoodcarepei.com 

“We believe in bringing 
consumers together to learn 
about food and celebrate 
our Island food community” 

 
Do you want to support Farm & Food Care’s 
initiatives? Our new website has a 
“members” section, and you can support our 
initiatives to help celebrate PEI’s Food 
System. 
www.farmfoodcarepei.com/becomeamember  
There are different levels of support, if you 
have questions, please contact Santina at 
sbeaton@peifa.ca  
 

Farm & Food Care PEI has their own YouTube channel.  Watch videos on sustainable farming 
practices, animal care, PEI Farm Tours and so much more……..   

 
PEI Farm Tour is wrapping up and we’ve been on “4” Farm Tours 
this summer! Our mission is to help you understand where your food is coming from by 
visiting farms across Prince Edward Island. “How do farmers get food to your plate?” 
Other topics include animal care, agricultural water use, sustainable farming practices 
and temporary foreign workers.   
Thank you to the many farms that hosted tours and showed us around your farm from 
planting to packaging and meeting your farm families.  If you missed our updates, check 
out Facebook & Instagram (@peifarmtour) to see all the events that have taken place or 
visit www.peifarmtour.ca for more information.  Do you want to go on Farm Tour in 
2022?? Reach out to Santina, sbeaton@peifa.ca 

 

HAVE YOU SEEN OUR SIGNS? 

 
Local businesses are showing their support towards agriculture on PEI by displaying a sign at 
their business “Island Grown, Island Raised, Island Proud”.  If you would like a sign, please 
email Maria, msmith@peifa.ca  Let’s celebrate our Island food community. 
On behalf of Farm & Food Care PEI, thank you to all Islanders and our awesome food 
community.   

Happy Harvest! 
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